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WIKI 6 
PTA Meeting 
Friday 15th March 
2pm-3pm School staffroom 
 
WIKI 7 - Whole School Assembly 
Hosted by Room 2  
Friday 22nd March  
2.30pm to 3pm  
All whanau welcome to attend 
 
Oxford Pies, last day for orders! 
Friday 22nd March 
 
WIKI 8 - Excellence Assembly  
Monday 25th March  
9am to 9.30pm 
All whanau welcome to attend 
 
Board of Trustees Meeting 
Wednesday 27th March 
7.00pm School staffroom 
 
WIKI 9  
Oxford Pies, delivery day! 
Thursday 4th April 
Pick up from the School Hall at 3pm 
 
Whole School Assembly 
Hosted by Rooms 5 
Friday 5th April 
2.30pm-3pm 
All whanau welcome to attend 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kia ora koutou katoa 
 
Thank you to those of you who have made contact with me over the last 
couple of weeks.  I have enjoyed receiving your feedback. 
Communication is vital if we truly value improving outcomes for our 
children.  With this in mind, the Senior Leadership Team have 
introduced “Kura Cafe”. 
 
Where: The Staffroom.   
When: Friday mornings.   
What time: 9.00-10.00am. 
 
This is an opportunity for parents to come and talk informally with the 
Senior Leadership Team over a cup of coffee.  You might like to also 
use this opportunity to get to know other parents in the community. 
Please feel free to bring your toddlers or babies with you.  Tea, coffee 
and biscuits will be provided. 
 
I would also like to let you all know that teachers have an upcoming 
paid union meeting.  This will occur on Thursday 21 March. 
The school will remain open during this time.  Of the teachers that are 
Union members, half will attend a meeting in the morning and the other 
half will attend during the afternoon. 
 
E noho rā. 
Vanessa. 
Acting Principal.

Soana  - Te Moana, Room 10 
Michae - Te Moana, Room 13 
Peter - Te Awa, Room 15 
Harlan - Te Awa, Room 15 
Isabelle - Te Whenua Rua 
Bronte - Te Whenua Rua 
Tawa - Te Rangi Paheko, Room 8/17 
Bradley - Te Rangi Pakeho, Room 8/17



Congratulations to Natalie, Lilla, Ruby, Juno, Kaio, Quiziah,
Bradley, Rudi.  We look forward to seeing their leadership skills
develop over the coming year! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEW 
HOUSE CAPTAINS!

Make sure you place your Oxford Pie order by Friday 22nd March.  They come in all different flavours, for 
dinners or deserts.  Check out the menu on the order forms, which can be collected from the school office.  Pies
are $8 each. 
 
Orders can be made by filling out the form and payment is made by cash, eftpos at the school office or online 
banking 12 3109 0012287 00.  Remember to use the reference = PIES, state your child’s first and last name.  It 
would be appreciated if there can be one payment per form. 

Orange School PTA Oxford Pie Fundraiser 2019

School Donations  
Parents and caregivers are welcome to pay school donations at any time during the year, and your contribution is
eligible for a tax credit from the IRD - see www.ird.govt.nz 
 
Donations for 2019 are $120 for a single child, or $180 for a family, and can be paid by EFTPOS at the school 
office, or by online bank transfer to 12 3109 0012287 00 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Scholastic Books - Club Orders
Last day for book club orders is Thursday 21st March 


